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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2008 8:15 AM
To: 'Doran, Neil'
Cc: McGrath, Angus; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Subject: RE: status update and question regarding Penske Trucking, 725 Julie Ann Way, Oakland

Neil,  

 
Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) recommends that the preferential pathway evaluation is completed and 

incorporated into the scope of work presented in the work plan so that the results can be review by ACEH.  This will allow 
for selected sampling locations to not only delineate the contaminant plume but also evaluate the potential preferential 

migration should it be determined that groundwater possibly intersects utility corridors or other preferential pathways, 

etc. at the site. 
 

Should additional time be required to complete the preferential pathway evaluation and work plan, please request a 
submittal extension to ACEH for consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA  94502-6577 

  

Phone: (510) 777-2478 

Fax: (510) 337-9335 

  

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 

may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 

prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the 

original message. 

 

From: Doran, Neil [mailto:Neil.Doran@stantec.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2008 11:23 AM 

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Cc: McGrath, Angus 

Subject: status update and question regarding Penske Trucking, 725 Julie Ann Way, Oakland 

 
Paresh, 
 
This email is to follow up on my voice message to you this morning in reference to the Penske site at 725 Julie Ann Way 
in Oakland (RO0000354).  
 
Penske and Stantec are in the process of submitting a work plan in response to your letter dated April 8, 2008, and 
subsequent conversations. Your letter requests the completion of a preferential pathway study at the site, with the results 
transmitted in the work plan. In the interest of expediting the work plan, we would like to propose completing the study as 
part of the subsurface investigation, and transmitting the findings with the summary report.  
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Stantec anticipates that the preferential pathway study will be completed before the drilling phase as part of our utility 
clearance protocol. Should the presence of identified trenches, utility lines, or other features influence the proposed scope 
of work, Stantec will convey our findings to you before commencing drilling activities. 
 
Please let me know your thoughts on this. 
 
Regards, 
 
Neil Doran, PG 
Senior Geologist 
Stantec Consulting Corporation 
Ph:   (925) 299-9300 Ext. 237 
Fx:   (925) 299-9302 
Cell: (510) 919-0059 
neil.doran@stantec.com 

stantec.com  
  
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any 
purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us 
immediately. 

  

� Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 


